

Report to the Faculty Senate Executive Committee

Submitted on4/21/17
ByRobert Burkard
Faculty Senate Committee on Research and Creative Activity
Charge:
Roster: Robert Burkard, Chair Randy Rasmussen, member Timothy Tryjankowski, member
Report Date: 4/21/17
 Meeting History (meeting date, conference calls, major discussions): Committee Chair received an email form Phil Glick late 12/6/16 asking the committee to look into ways of increasing faculty recognition Set up a meeting of Bob Burkard, Phil Glick and Bob Granfield on January 4, 2017 to discuss the general issue of faculty recognition. Bob Burkard and Bob Granfield met and discussed what might be the motivation for looking into this issue, possible ways of identifying barriers, and possible ways of resolving those barriers Bob Burkard sent Phil Glick an email (as Phil requested) on 2/23/17 summarizing the meeting. The committee is waiting for Phil Glick to charge the Research and Creative Activities Committee.
 Major Objectives: Identify the current barriers to the submission of more nominations for awards for faculty Come up with possible ways to reduce these barriers and increase the number of nominations for faculty awards
Emerging Objectives:
Potential Work Products or Milestones for Completion of Objectives:
Timeline for Completion of Objectives: Hopefully late Fall 2017, or Spring 2018
Specific actions requiring FSEC approval:
FSEC Comments: